
Spring 2023 - Bond Issue Participants - Series A 
 
City of Brewer 

$2,490,000 - To finance various general fund road improvement and infrastructure projects, as well as major 
equipment and vehicle purchases. 

 
Brunswick and Topsham Water District 

$2,500,000 - To finance the installation of 3,600 ft of 16-inch watermain, including a 900ft directional drill 
under the Androscoggin River and the installation of a Sensus automated meter reading system. 

 
Town of Chebeague Island 

$725,000 - To finance a broadband project. 
 

Town of Corinna 
$575,000 - To finance a new fire station. 

 
City of Ellsworth 

$3,448,091.86 - To finance multiple capital projects. 
 

Town of Lisbon 
$1,500,000 - To finance upgrades to the water department’s meter reading equipment, as well as other 
capital projects. 
 

Maine School Administrative District No. 37 
$600,000 - To finance renovations to create additional classrooms at the CTE center. 
  

Maine School Administrative District No. 75 
$9,000,000 - To finance the district projects of building envelope and window replacement at the middle 
school as well as parking lot paving and related site improvements. 
 

Town of Ogunquit  
$360,695 - To finance a police cruiser, truck lift, sidewalk mower/tractor, and paving projects. 

 
Presque Isle Utilities District 

$500,000 - To finance wastewater collection project and Maple and Pine Street Utilities replacement. 
 

City of Sanford 
$250,000 - To finance phase II of the construction to the airport road. 

 
Wells Sanitary District 

$1,000,000 - To finance a force main replacement in Wells Harbor. 
 

City of Westbrook 
$7,345,000 - To finance the remaining funds for the parking garage, multiple upgrades at the schools, and 
the purchase of a sewer vacuum truck. 

 
York Water District 
 $524,000 - To recoup costs associated with two water main replacements projects occurring in April 2023. 
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